
From: Lee, Jaegun
To: rfasanella@rubinrudman.com
Cc: Fortescue, Darren
Subject: EPA Response to PCS Test Plan dated 1/9/23
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 9:00:00 AM
Attachments: PCS EPA Response to Revision 5 of Test Plan Final.pdf

Dear Mr. Fasanella,

Hoping your week has been going well. Please find attached EPA’s comments on PCS’s Revised
Performance Test Plan dated January 9, 2023.

Please kindly confirm receipt, and feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Jaegun

Jaegun Lee [he/him/his]
Attorney-Advisor
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 1
5 Post Office Square (Mail Code: 4-WD)
Boston, MA 02109
(617) 918-1511
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